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THINKING THROUGH LENT
WITH BISHOP DAVID
Bishop David hopes to visit a number of centres in the diocese during Lent – inviting people to explore together issues of faith and life.  Everybody is welcome – just come along.  
There will be two sessions:

What do we believe in - God, Dawkins or Nigella? 
How do we believe - children of God or adults?
These are the dates and places:

What do we believe in?

Monday March 2 at Coupar Angus 
Tuesday March 10 at Dollar 
Thursday March 26 at Crieff 

How do we believe?
Wednesday April 1 at St John Perth 
Thursday April 2 at All Saints, St Andrews
All the sessions will begin at 7.30 pm and end by 9.15 pm
